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Heat transition vision (TVW) 

The municipality of The Hague has drawn up a draft transition vision for the heat network. It 

describes techniques for heating with clean energy for each neighborhood in The Hague. In addition, 

it is indicated which neighborhoods will probably have a clean heat supply before 2030 and which 

will switch to a clean heat supply after 2030. In the coming years, a large part of the houses and 

buildings will be adapted to this change. For many older neighborhoods, including the Van Stolkpark, 

it is still unclear which direction we are heading. 

The municipality published the draft transition vision for heat on February 23, 2022. Residents and 

other involved parties can respond to this in a consultation procedure. The consultation period lasts 

until May 23. 

On Wednesday 13 April 19:30 – 21:00 there will be an information meeting in Theater Dakota, 

Zuidlarenstraat 57, 2545 VP The Hague, Southwest. 

During the information meeting you can ask questions about the transition vision for heat to experts 

and the municipality and there is time to start a discussion together. You will receive information 

about how The Hague can switch to clean energy in the future. For example: How can we insulate 

homes better so that we use less energy? What is a heat network? It also explains how you can 

respond to the concept of transition vision heat. 

You can find more information about the Heat Transition Vision and you can register for the 

information meeting via the website: 

https://duurzamestad.denhaag.nl/nieuws/den-haag-op-schone-energie/ 

 

Wreath-laying at the Englandspiel monument 

On Wednesday 4 May, another commemoration of the victims of the Englandspiel and other 

intelligence services, will take place in the Van Stolkpark at the monument on the Hogeweg (above 

the Waterpartij). Gather at 2:45 PM, the start is at 3:00 PM sharp. 

Neighborhood party Van Stolkpark 

Yes, it looks like a Van Stolkpark neighborhood party can be held again this year, more information 

will follow soon. 

Save the date in your diary: 

Saturday 25 June 2022 

Thomas Van Stolkplein 

 

More news and information can be found on our website VanStolkpark.nl. 

 


